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Ms Fiona Gibson 
Modification Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Natasha Harras 

Dear Ms Gibson 

Modification to Pitt Town Concept Plan (MP07_0140 MOD 5) 

Thank you for your email message dated 9 June 2016, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
review and comment on the above. 

Based on the information provided as part of the modification proposal, TfNSW has no comment 
on the proposed modification. 

If you require clarification on the above, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior 
Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development on 8202 2672. 

Yours sincerely 

,4-16A( 
nga 

Pr •al Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
F t, Strategy and Planning 
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